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Rolls-Royce Motors Out Of FCA Suit In 5th Circ.
January 29, 2019 Indianapolis | Dallas

Mark Bayer of the Dallas office and Richard Winegardner and Peter
Morse of the Indianapolis office were mentioned in a Jan. 29 Law360
article, “Rolls-Royce Motors Out Of FCA Suit In 5th Circ.” regarding a
recent ruling by the Fifth Circuit Court.
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